
 
10/29-11/2 
Book Fair! 
 
 
11/5/18 
Picture  
Retakes 
 
 
11/6/18 
SAC Meeting 
 
 
 
11/12/18 
Veterans 
Day  
Student\ 
Teacher 
Holiday 
 
 
11/15/18 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
11/16/18 
INTERIMS 
on HAC 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Thank you to all of our families who supported our Fall Festival. It was a great night that 
came together with the hard work of all the room parents, teachers and our P.T.A.O. A 
very special thanks to Lindsay Ohlin for chairing the event and to Amy Birchall for 
organizing the pumpkin contest. Our awesome custodial staff and cafeteria manager made 
sure everything was set up and taken down and the school was ready for business as usual 
on Monday. It is so great when we all come together to make things happen for our 
children. Thanks again for your support. 

I want to congratulate Safari McMandon, 4th grader in Mrs. Nehemias’s class and Phoebe 
Armstrong, 2nd grader in Mrs. Seltzer and King’s class for being the overall winners of the 
fire prevention poster contest sponsored by the City of St. Augustine Fire Department. 
This is a first for our school having winner in both age groups. The girls were treated to a 
ride in the fire truck, a tour of the station and lunch. Thank you for representing R. B. 
Hunt! 

The Book Fair is in full swing and will run through this Thursday. Thank you to Kara Tozer 
for chairing this event and to the parents and teachers that have stepped in to help out 
this week and Friday evening. 

Congratulations to Kai Hulbert, Zachary Mason, Lily Crevasse, Emry Hogan and Reese 
Garrison for reading all fifteen of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. We also have four more students 
in the “Principal’s Million Word Club”, they are Adelade Oliver, Luciana Giannini, Jack 
Sharman and Lana Garrison. Great work readers!  

Don’t forget those pictures for our Veterans “Wall of Honor”. We are looking forward to 
another great week under the lighthouse. 

Most Sincerely, 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

29th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Logan Brennan, Lilly Nettles, Phoebe Inman,  

Grayson Ulmer 

SECOND GRADE: Khadija Shandor, Cullen Cooper, Noah Murfin,  

Gracie Oliver, Hallie Johnson, Fletcher Bonner, Lief Henry, Colby  

Carreira, Soleil McMandon, Cash Carpenter 

THIRD GRADE: Drew Torres, Rafael Soto, Bailey Ellenburg,  

Dominic Craig, Tucker Guinn, Lily Sostrom, Aiden Pereira, Kaitlyn 

Cook, Mikyah Rice-Woodruff 

FOURTH GRADE: Emma Brawner, Lydia Jones, Grace Del Rey,  

Eve LeGrand, Leta Poole, Aria Driver, Bruce Casey, Chandler DuBrow 

FIFTH GRADE: Ella Jones, Hailey Ransdell,  Zach Mason, Julianna Tozer 

 

A Huge 

 “Thank You” 

 to all our parents 

who participated in 

the Bake Sale.  

Everything was  

beautiful and  

delicious! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 
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 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October 30th- 
November 5th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

Tuesday-Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli 
with Garlic Toast, Nacho Lil’Bites 
Wednesday–Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chick-
en Nuggets with WG Roll  
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken 
Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 
Friday–Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets with WG 
Roll, Max Snax Cheese Sticks with Marinara 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla, Max Cheese 
Sticks with Marinara, Chicken Nuggets  

 Thank you to everyone for making the Fall Fes-

tival a success.  It is so amazing that all the parents and 

teachers come together to create a magical day/

evening for our students and the community.  Lindsay 

Ohlin did a phenomenal job as chair; if you or someone 

you know is planning an event, keep Lindsay, the own-

er of Coastal Celebrations of St. Augustine in mind. 

 The Fall Book Fair began Friday and will go 

until Friday.  You can sign up with an e-wallet online at 

scholastic.com/bf/rbhuntelementary or just refer to 

the Hunt’s Catch Up for the day and time when your 

student’s class is visiting.  Please send in cash or a 

check in an envelope with the name and amount and 

add 6% sales tax. Parents are welcome to accompany 

their student during their allotted time and also after 

school and purchase items with a credit card.   There is 

fiction, nonfiction, picture books, toys and cook books 
as well for early holiday shopping.  If you want to vol-

unteer, please email Allison at rbhuntvolun-

teers@gmail.com 

Congratulations to the  

Fall Festival Pumpkin Winners! 

People’s Choice 1st Place– Brooks Greiner, 4th Grade 

People Choice 2nd Place– Kate McGee, 4th Grade 

People Choice 3rd Place– Jack Cavanaugh, 5th Grade 

Funniest– Kate McGee, 4th Grade 

Scariest– Crockett McGraw, 3rd Grade 

Most Creative– Adalyn Greiner, 1st Grade 

  

PTAO News 

 
 

Business Partner News 
The Salt Life Food Shack is a Principal’s List Donor! 

 In 2003, four friends from Jacksonville Beach created the Salt 

Life Brand.  It has become very well-known across America, and lucky for 

us, also a restaurant.  The Salt Life Food Shack restaurant is right down 

the road from R.B. Hunt across from the St. Augustine Pier.  They have 

burgers, seafood, sushi, poke bowls.  Their fish tank was made by the 

show Tanked.  They also have great live music.  

321 A1A Beach Blvd 

Jason Forrest with D.D.B. Construction is a Beacon Donor 
 Dream, Design, & Build Construction can meet all of your con-
tracting needs.  Whether your project is commercial or residential, your 
budget is large or small, D.D.B. has the experience that produces top-
notch results.   Jason’s craftmanship and attention to detail is second to 
none.  Located on the island, D.D.B is here to help you create your ideal 
space. 

Lighthouse Donors:  
Ancient City Pediatrics       GI Associates 

Islander Donors: 

Anastasia Pediatrics           Fountain of Youth Academy          Office Depot         

Recycled Kids    


